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MEMORANDUM 

Date: 4/23/24 

To: Municipal Services Committee 

From: Eric Lom, P.E., City Traffic Engineer 

Subject: Ordinance change for Clearwater Creek 4th Addition (Sweetwater Way) 
 

The 4th addition of the Clearwater Creek subdivision will be constructed this year. This 
will include the construction of Sweetwater Way east of Haymeadow Avenue. 

Because Haymeadow Avenue is functionally classified as a ‘Collector’ and as a 
‘Through Street’ on the City’s official Arterial/Collector Street Map and Through Street 
List, all streets intersecting with it must be controlled with stop signs as required in 
Section 19-41 of the Municipal Code. 

 

To accomplish this, the following ordinance action is required: 

1. Create: “Install stop signs on Sweetwater Way at Haymeadow Avenue.” 


